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Enhanced Mobility

(NAPSA)—Leading the way for
many blind and visually impaired
people is an organization which
provides guide dogs and all the
necessary training, free of charge.

Since 1946, the Guide Dog
Foundation for the Blind, Inc.,
located in Smithtown, NY, has
provided guide dogs free of charge
to blind people who seek the
enhanced mobility and increased
independence that a guide dog
provides.
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For more than 50 years, the
Guide Dog Foundation has
helped blind people live more
independently.

Students come to the Founda-
tion from all over the United
States and many foreign coun-
tries. The Foundation’s trademark
small classes and individualized
instruction even attract students
who have special requirements.

The Guide Dog Foundation is
supported entirely by donations
from generous individuals, corpo-
rations and foundations. The
organization receives no govern-
ment funding.

The Guide Dog Foundation
strives to be the leading resource
and provider of premier services
to facilitate the independence of
people who are blind or visually
impaired. To learn more, apply
for a guide dog, or volunteer, visit
the Foundation’s Web site at
www.guidedog.org.



